
 
 

 
 

Tuesday 27 June 2017 
 

ARTS DAY 

 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Tomorrow, we will be enjoying an arts-themed day. The children are busy signing up for their chosen 
activities which will include painting, photography, music, drama and more. There will be three hour 
long sessions during the day and the children will be working in mixed age groups and with different 
teachers and staff in each session.  In addition to this, we will be enjoying a performance by T-Jazz: a 
group of child jazz musicians from the local area.  
 
The children do not need to wear their school uniform for Arts Day. Some of the planned activities 
may be messy so please send your child to school dressed in suitable clothes (i.e. not their best 
outfit!). You may also wish to send your child with an oversized old shirt to wear for the more messy 
activities.  
 
We are very much looking forward to what we hope will be a wonderful day full of exciting arts-
based experiences! 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Simon Morley 
Headteacher 
 

 


